


Dear Parents,

Kimbolton is a Digital School where iPads have been a complement to pupil learning, communication and 
organisation since 2014. The iPads at Kimbolton Brochure summarises our digital ethos, how iPads are 
used in school and how we educate pupils in their safe and responsible use. 


The Brochure also covers which iPads are suitable and the options for acquiring one.

 

In addition, the brochure covers the safe usage of iPads in the school and at home, as well as what 
parents can do to support their children in developing the skills to use iPads safely, responsibly and in a 
balanced way.


The Acceptable Use Agreement is a document that all parents and New Kimboltonians will need to read, 
digest and sign before confirming that they have done so in Engage. Once done, the office will reply with 
the account details needed to set the iPad up correctly, as well as a link to the iPad Setup Guide tutorial 
videos. Accounts will be created early July, so expect an email from then.


It is important that iPads are configured following the videos, to give access to the school network, receive 
emails and install other configurations to make the iPad functional when at school. Please do not set up 
the iPad before receiving the account details and link to the setup guides.


A final useful document is the iPad FAQs for Parents, that hone in on some of the most popular 
questions often asked.


All of these documents can be found on the web page at https://www.kimbolton.cambs.sch.uk/ipads


For any other support, troubleshooting or information not contained within these documents, please 
contact our iPad team at ipads@kimbolton.cambs.sch.uk


The Kimbolton iPad team
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September 2023 onwards

https://www.kimbolton.cambs.sch.uk/ipads
mailto:ipads@kimbolton.cambs.sch.uk

